
INTERESTED IN RUNNING FOR TOWN OFFICE? 
 

Town Meeting and Presidential Primary 2024 will take place on Tuesday, March 5th.  If 

you’ve been thinking about running for a town office, nominating petitions must be filed 

with the Town Clerk by 5:00 pm on Monday, January 29th, 2023.  Town positions to be 

filled in 2024: 

       Town Offices       Current Incumbent  

 Moderator (one-year term)     John Hill 

Selectboard (one-year term)     Linda Swarm Peltier 

Selectboard (one-year term)     Thomas Bartholomew 

Selectboard (three-year term)     Brad Barrett 

Lister (three-year term)     Edward B. Peltier 

Lister (one year remaining)     Vacant 

Auditor (three-year term)     Cheryl Murray   

Delinquent Tax Collector (one-year term)   Barbara Burlett 

Trustee of Public Funds (three-year term)   Jayme Van Noort Purdy 

Library Commissioner (five-year term)   Robin Wilson 

Cemetery Commissioner (five-year term)   Susan Brown 

Cemetery Commissioner (three years remaining)  Vacant 
 
Thursday, January 18th is the last day for voters to file a petition with the town clerk to have an article 

appear on the ballot for Town Meeting.  Petition must contain signatures from at least 5% of registered 

voters in the municipality. 
 


